Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find attached the four versions of the
documents you require.

In answer to your specific question, the top-up amounts have not changed over the last three years
for pupils with the highest level of high needs. We do not hold information on value of top-up for
the lower levels of high need which are determined by each Family of Schools as this part of the top-
up is devolved to the Family of Schools; this is explained in the guidance documents.

| apologise for the delay in providing you with this information and would like to thank you for your
patience.

Yours sincerely

Denise Makar

Senior Practitioner

Complaints and Information Team
Resources Department

01159772788

My working pattern is Monday — Thursday.
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